Newsletter: An exciting update, a rally for California’s unhoused and more
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Poor People’s Campaign
A NATIONAL CALL for MORAL REVIVAL

Momentum is building for the PPC Moral Poverty Action Congress, taking place next
month in D.C. You can be a part of it wherever you are (and you won’t want to miss the
special guest at our fundraiser); read on to learn how. We also have a recap of a rally
for homelessness prevention in L.A., an op-ed from our national co-chairs and more.
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Update: Danny Glover is headlining our fundraiser!

More details on King: A Filmed Record...Montgomery to Memphis screening
Sunday June 4, 4pm | RSVP

You're invited to a virtual film screening of the rarely-seen documentary King: A Filmed
Record...Montgomery to Memphis, including the special guest for the afternoon: actor
and activist Danny Glover.

This fundraising event will help us send our 20-member delegation to the national PPC
Moral Poverty Action Congress on June 19. Activists from across the country will head
to Washington D.C. for a three-day gathering that will include panels, workshops,
trainings and opportunities to meet with and learn from other states’ PPC campaigners,
with the aim of strengthening our capacity across the country. It's a continuation of our
work of building power to change policies that are hurting the nation's 140 million poor
and low-income people.

Here’s why delegate Miracle Law-White wants to go to the Moral Congress:

| have been active in the Laney College chapter of the Poor People's Campaign and
have participated in teach-ins and other events advocating for unhoused students. |
have first-hand experience with homelessness and | want to be an advocate for

others....There are almost no resources or policies benefiting homeless students and
people who are involved in their community. There are supposedly "scarce" resources
for poor students but there is an abundance of wealth in the United States.

Please save the date and share the invitation; we need as much support as possible
to meet our fundraising goal. If you'd like to show some love in advance of the
screening, click here to make a donation now.


https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_Sy9FyWzo9kqacbVzd5vG5d2sXsw8BwyDpfxXdrER67jWIW36NyB7shD-m5scDmWWbvItMj14QNLb1WAXpnbgzzQBOZDQFEV24X0vTZF3TLIDOusOpdxVtp9j69ArvbgN3w4yMeOSNpPg6dLNPvEWrCqzdNWC-3pD5ujwE7XekgBtlbMv-Lt6JWNBJ-Zi-ZMW0QEjMzBWXfJ1WAjfkeRAE72Of7mN3O6UDoxX7-Y5bG_matzlaLO6WGK8uegvP80Wk9DIiaakURh2SeMfDqYF5KYToDKCe8v9CixUiHRNxDlo6lYuUbgOdX5goGh0LgA8U7u7RCPuG6bsw1PRC4zlUw0/3wa/e7vzKAfhQk-xD3pn_iep4w/h2/LJ-i_iQbWkJERAYsyo41nqvNqLZRk8qAX2VXQjKHkdw
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/mRNLFKyANPYkYXuUTzk_Sy9FyWzo9kqacbVzd5vG5d2sXsw8BwyDpfxXdrER67jWIW36NyB7shD-m5scDmWWbvItMj14QNLb1WAXpnbgzzTnuN4Y7ewPQydh0edDokXnFi9RbCF05MKRtFb9-1Sl-3rDF3PczA6U0sBmFUPwe8mroqKg2_p3Raw5h0Q7JbVp3U2tya4xv5hpD2ONRA5ItjPblEDL57k80D5OD49ROGcZ-6VIu0b-grsbn6eX8PERinG8hER2mqcm00qja58KtMAwRWlIPSijLP9PucgYSmqaGU5JJK16wC_GA29J1ugSdyiTmaHLCM4xwgfsJ1IwRXHjmpRgOF0eKA3Y_5vm31E/3wa/e7vzKAfhQk-xD3pn_iep4w/h3/qp7E_qhXL3jFINXTg-s5sxH_Zz2uoxuP0X4FdsrjKD4
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/Mqag7sW8TIW-nixyBdulQusZewhglcaHHXqSpLEjlAdIA4c_eXkm_5xn8FYVvr4HPszg2ph7s-CObk0RFFhhaQdmXZcTesLXDi1eOg-5_7ba07vplUx0f7AaeMX8Q77Z-0qv1Mf2k9QLVbK43OE3TD0U1AOa-6yVRag1mUDaRlWn4bCjY5FaswBi5T-qKATuLOn9DU26uThNJ1tDIVn34VgIGqjA6MvW6p_RlCZDQ2QCIblfzvfz_aSEQYhA56dmiFWRmwLZLF_Ta_quIeNfG4zNRfmjS92L6udGmwqYj7et3WcY6j3exDkW8MmsLrwRKxg_4wvxbjMZUEMRERhPJhY9ZThAQorJEjUN3o4S-IO211M2rprebRmQFHvtoXpZelKqzRXFN1D23jIqYGd4GolmPgU8zA7XCB4gZzTBV8vXVvyY83WYMnMv_iBlNY40AkIsBoL5CmbMoEXHsn7JckHZtrPXrwMzVv7mZ7Vt63KQ0XTE6FTW98A1uJSWlSU5nje0iSzYAUc7-cGuF3UjAhkaV3j8iarcmSz8K3mU18ywoEvX62e_iPdHnZCyXzRNFGF-dkRBTRUJixKcEs44p8db1wvKYdo1lhb3XHDFwIwpP9qNIIBoR2NTfvb6DNUYyX4SisuxlDIp2s3mIabwObERiN2v-_B3Pd8-v-fiKObjK9WV_tgqGkIsBoaAdCyhj-TWulmF3Fm0qlRoxAdNt19FUkVcDSwOhl8r6sImoZqPNE8ailRjg35GJfg1PdUVY7HZb_jD3WdAuOifS9bslvBLce-U2DftWvG_EvORDm_M53SyHKM-9c-MtsXZn5fVpTS7BhTyYJpIZTdAIqKNExyHUqZLBfMbULGX_6cn3fkCSV6k4qtf-tjBonJjnPpPfkNAlJLBPS87Z2UyhTb30w/3wa/e7vzKAfhQk-xD3pn_iep4w/h4/mVVr3bEPKPe8n-KN_IsdULfakLmMICYQdOxLvJI2e1k

Upcoming meetings

Faith organizing meeting Wednesday May 24, 6:30pm | RSVP

Calling all PPC supporters who are faith leaders (including people of faith who don’t identify as
leaders) from the beautiful and powerful array of diverse spiritual traditions: Please join us and
meet other people from all over the state with the goal of increasing the involvement of people
of faith in our work.

At this Wednesday’s meeting, we’ll be focusing on base-building within our faith communities,

strengthening our interfaith work and raising funds to send our delegation to the Moral
Congress. We hope you will join us!

Recap

b Dafid Saltzman

“No Evictions on Stolen Land!” L.A. activists rally for homelessness prevention
On Tuesday, LA PPC activists joined community members and faith leaders from many
denominations on the steps of Pasadena City Hall for a “Home is Sacred” rally to
support state bill SB 567, the Homelessness Prevention Act. This bill would provide
many tenant and eviction protections—but amendments have been made and the bill
has stalled in the Senate Appropriations Committee. The action was organized by LA
Voice to deliver an urgent message to State Senator Anthony Portantino, chair of the
Appropriations Committee: Support the bill in its original form and shepherd it through
the committee and to the Senate floor.

The spirit-filled crowd continued on to the First Baptist Church of Pasadena, where they
phoned Portantino’s office, heard testimonies from impacted people and were treated to
music by Urban Voices Project. Their rallying cry of the day was, “There should be no
evictions on stolen land!”

All are encouraged to keep phoning Sen. Portantino’s office: (916) 651-4025.
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News
Update: Affordable housing fight for Peralta Community College District students

At a recent Peralta Board of Trustees meeting, student government representative and Laney
PPC member Jon Sullivan asked the board to build 2,000 additional housing units (the district
plans for 200—300), partner with land trusts to buy hotels and open student cooperatives. ‘| live
in my vehicle, and | go to school here,” he told the board, adding that more housing for families
must be high among the priorities, given many students have dependents. Dorm location is also
a sticking point, and low-income students asked for additional resources, including
transportation, social services and crisis resources.

Read this Oaklandside article for details.

Support the California PPC!

When over 140 million Americans are poor or living with low-wages, it's time for systemic
change. We are building a movement led by poor and impacted folks, building across all lines of
division, in order to topple the interlocking pillars of racism, poverty, militarism, environmental
destruction and this country's distorted moral narrative. Please help us achieve this goal by
clicking below and chipping in whatever you can.

DONATE

PPC in the media

“The Poor People’s Campaign Launched on Mother’s Day 2018”

In an op-ed published last Sunday by The Nation, Bishop Barber and Rev. Theoharis
acknowledged the fifth anniversary of the Poor People’s Campaign: A National Call for
Moral Revival. They reflected on the movement’s major milestones, recommited to the
work ahead and laid out the connections between the PPC and the special day on
which it was launched:

We remember mothers of the movement like Rachel in the Bible, who refused to stop
her protest in the face of evil leaders. We remember Mother Jones, who declared, “You
ought to be out raising hell. This is the fighting age. Put on your fighting clothes.” And
as all the mothers in the movement get up every day saying “no” to reality as it is and

declaring, as mother and grandmother Yara Allen says, “Somebody’s hurting our people
and it’s gone on far too long and we won’t be silent anymore.”

Thanks for reading. If you have any questions, you are welcome to reply to this newsletter or
email california@poorpeoplescampaign.org.
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